From: On Behalf Of Wilma de Young

Sent: Monday, June 17, 2024 5:58 PM

To: Planning Division < Planning@stratford.ca>

Subject: Krug development

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I read Bill Atwood's article in the Beacon Herald about the proposed Krug development. I agree with the comments made by Adam Bettridge, Director of Planning. This 7 acre site seems ideal for housing and I understand that there is an interior park planned as well. I have not seen any plans, and have not discussed this proposal with anyone. I have no connection with the BMI group but respect their work on existing properties such as Bradshaw Lofts and the former People Care building. Repurposing existing buildings in the core, makes so much sense, environmentally and aestheically. I also support intensification and have no problem with a 10 storey building. Stratford is growing, and with knowledgeable City staff and proven developers, I have confidence in their decisions and work. I hope the Krug project proceeds smoothly and in a timely manner. Thank you.